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Dear Review Committee, 
I am pleased to submit my paper “Qualifying Cross-Cultural Competent EFL Student Teachers” for consideration for publication in the Journal of Teacher Education. 
In this qualitative research study, I demonstrate the indispensable role courses like “Multiculturalism in Literature” play in molding EFL teachers worldwide into linguistic, cultural, and moral agents for social change. 
After formatting this manuscript according to your feedback, I believe that it is now ready for publication. I have implemented the following formatting changes:
1. A running header and page numbers have been added throughout the manuscript.
2. The covering page has been amended according to APA 7th edition guidelines.
3. The abstract heading has been aligned appropriately and the keywords listed accurately.
4. The font of the body of the text and headings have been changed to 12pt Times New Roman and double spaced for uniformity.
5. In-text citations have been amended in compliance with APA 7th edition guidelines.
6. Appropriate indentations have been added to the reference page, and capitalizations have been added and/or deleted to citations as appropriate. 
Thank you in advance for your consideration and your time in reviewing my manuscript. I look forward to hearing from you, and please do not hesitate to get in touch to discuss any questions or concerns that may arise. 

Sincerely,
Ruwaida Abu Rass, PhD.
The Academic Arab Institute for Education
Beit Berl College, Israel
